
 
    

               
      

                
                

          

                   
                 

                
            

    

                 
                   

                  
          

 
    

 
    

   

From: marsha vernon 
To: Lee Gosnell; Magda Badura; Jana Nethercott 
Subject: Fw: Optimist/ Health Centre Youth Project... draft letter for u to review 
Date: May 11, 2021 10:46:15 AM 

See below for letter addressed to council. When is their next meeting? should I potentially 
attend to answer any questions? 

Marsha 

From: marsha vernon  
Sent: May 10, 2021 9:50 PM 
To: Kelly Patterson <KPatterson@wechc.on.ca> 
Subject: Optimist/ Health Centre Youth Project... draft letter for u to review 

Dear West Elgin Counsel Members, 

The Optimist club of West Lorne and the West Elgin Community Health Centre would like to 
propose a new Youth Project Idea. 

The Community Health Centre has received some grant money to be put towards a youth project. In 
partnership with the West Lorne Optimist club we would like to have some youth paint murals on 
the skate parks located in both West Lorne and Rodney. 

There would be no cost to the Municipality. We would have a contest of some kind for local youth to 
submit sketches of their mural ideas. Then we would select one for each project and rally some other 
youth to assist in the actual painting of the murals. The Optimist club would provide assistance in 
supervision, advertising, selection and covering any additional costs that may occur above and 
beyond the grant money. 

We are asking for permission to move forward with this project in advertising the first stage at this 
point. Once we are able to we will pick a date to have the murals completed sometime this summer. 

Please advise if we have permission to move forward with this project and feel free to call myself or 
Kelly from the Health Centre should you have any further questions. 

Marsha Kalita 
Secretary West Lorne Optimist Club 
519-702-3452 
Kelly Patterson 
West Elgin Community Health Centre 

Sent from my iPhone 
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